
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 16th May – Year 2 SATs week 

Thursday 19th May – “Moving On” Y6 workshop 

Thursday 19th May – Governor’s Meeting 

Monday 23rd May – 3.30pm Y5/6 PGL Residential meeting 

Tuesday 24th May – Rearranged Netball Match at home 

against Kirkby-La-Thorpe 

Wednesday 25th May – Year 2 Friendships and emotions 

workshop 

Friday 27th May – Queen’s Jubilee celebrations – dress 

up for the occasion and competition details to follow 

                              End of Term 5 

Monday 6th June – Term 6 begins 

Y4 multiplication check and Y1 Phonics screening begins 

Tuesday 14 June – 6.30 pm New Parents Evening 

Wednesday 15th June – Sports Day if dry – parents 

welcome in the morning. 

Wednesday 29th June – School Games Day 

Monday 4th July – Y5/6 PGL Residential 

Monday 4th July – 3.30 pm Reception intake September 

2022 visit with parents 

Wednesday 6th July – Y5/6 return from PGL 

Wednesday 6th July - Reception intake September 2022 

transition afternoon 1.15pm 

Thursday 7th July - Reception intake September 2022 

transition afternoon 1.15pm 

Wednesday 13th July – KS2 afternoon performance 

Thursday 14th July – KS2 evening performance 6pm 

Tuesday 19th July – End of year awards ceremony 

Thursday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers presentation and 

BBQ 

Friday 22nd July – End of term picnic  

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

 

 

 

 
For last week, Reception had top attendance with 100%! 

Amazing, well done! Close behind were Year 5 with 

98.75%. Whole school attendance for the week was down 

to 85.94%.  

 

Well done Year 6! 

A huge well done to year 6. Standard Assessment Tasks 

(SATs) for all pupils in Year 6 have been reintroduced 

nationally. We were so impressed with the children’s 

resilience and focus. The tests have to be administered 

under strict exam conditions.  

Pupils and parents will receive their results with their end 

of year school reports. 

Thank you to staff who supported the children and provided 

breakfast prior to the tests. 

Key Stage One SATs 

Along with the reintroduction of SATs for children at the 

end of Key Stage 2 (Year 6), the government have 

reinstated the end of Key Stage 1 SATs. Although these 

are formal tests, they are done in a relaxed way; in fact, 

most children are not even aware they’re taking a test! 

They are not timed, Mr Roberts will stop the activities 

when he feels it is appropriate for the child. These are 

marked by class teachers. We use the information to 

help plan future learning to address any gaps in 

understanding and plan in any support needed for 

individual pupils. 


